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Greetings from the DON 
 

Hello everyone and warm welcome to our Oran 
Park House Autumn Newsletter! 

We wish to extend a special welcome to all the 
residents and their families who have recently 
joined us.  

As COVID 19 is still around and now Gastro 
Outbreak is in the community, I would like to 
request family members to be extra vigilant and 
take all required Precautions when visiting 
facility and when taking your loved ones out on 
outing/social leave. If you have any symptoms, 
please refrain yourself from visiting facility.  

Thank you to all our residents and families for 
your ongoing support and I would request our 
residents and family members to please support 
us in our upcoming accreditation.  

Please feel welcome to provide your feedback or 
a suggestion.  

Warm regards, 

Sumi  

Activity Highlights  

Activity 1: Art Therapy 
Our residents have pulled out the brushes and 
started creating some beautiful art works. Not 
only is art therapy relaxing, but it is also 
cognitively stimulating and supports a sense of 
accomplishment and self-expression.   

 

 

 

 

 

Activity 2: Garden Social  
Our residents enjoy going out in the garden on a 
lovely day. They enjoy sitting in the sun and 
socialising with other residents and staff.  
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Barbeque Day in Banksia  
Our Banksia residents enjoying BBQ Day in 
Courtyard.   

 

 

 

Barbeque Day in Wattle. 
Our Wattle residents enjoying BBQ Day in 
courtyard.  
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Celebrations: Residents Christmas Party. 
December was all about Christmas, our lovely 
residents enjoy doing Christmas Craft, 
decorations, Christmas Carols singalong. We 
had Residents Christmas Party on 14th 
December. All our residents and staff together 
had lots of fun, we enjoyed the entertainment, 
loved the Canapes/cocktail theme Lunch and 
not to forget a visit from Santa Claus.  
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Resident’s contribution.  

 
Hi I am Lorna, 

 I enjoy being around the staff, they are so lovely 
and hardworking. I love the food and I think the 
meals are great here. I enjoy attending different 
activities, I especially love to play Bingo.  

 

Hi I am Edith, 

My first words are I am happy, and I am very 
well looked after. Staff here are very good; they 
are so kind and gentle. I have not got a bad 
words for any staff.  Environment is so beautiful. 
I am glad that I am here. 

 

Special Moments 

AUSTRALIA DAY CELEBRATION.  
Australia Day singalong followed by special 
Lunch was enjoyed by our residents.   



Autumn 2023 NEWSLETTER 
Oran Park House 

7 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: 

17th March ST. Patricks Day   

9th April Easter Sunday  

25TH April Anzac Day Service  

14TH May Mother’s Day Celebration 

29th May Memorial Day  

 
 

 

Valentine’s Day Fun 
 Our residents enjoyed Valentine’s Day special 
entertainment and valentine’s day special craft 
activity.  
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From RAO Team: 

Hello everyone Thank you for reading the 2023 
Autumn Edition Newsletter.  

A big welcome to our new residents who have 
joined us recently. It certainly has been busy 
time and we continue to enjoy a wide range of 
activities. We are continually updating and 

changing our offering where required to meet 
the needs of our residents and, as always, we 
welcome any feedback and suggestions. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thanks 
our residents and family members for always 
being so supportive and for providing 
suggestions and activity resources.  

 

 

 


